An inspection is conducted in the Krasnodar Territory on extortion of
money by Sergei Tsapok and police officers

Investigative agencies of the Investigative Committee for the Krasnodar Territory during the
monitoring of information published in the media, revealed the publication on extortion August 5,
2008 by Sergei Tsapok of 10,000 rubles from an unidentified man named Sergei G., as well as on
the fact of forgery (including into the material about misdemeanor false information about the use of
drugs), on extortion of a bribe of 300 thousand rubles by police officers in Kushchevskaya region
Krasnodar Territory.

This fact is registered in the Book register of reported crimes and an inspection is organized.
An inspection is currently conducted to establish all the circumstances of this event, including the

identification of these police officers. A procedural decision will be made once the inspection has
been finished.
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